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RE: 7K1, 8H1, 9H2, 10E1
Dear Parents / Carers,

Sporting Challenge 2024 — Reward Trip — Everyman Cinema Marlow

As communicated during the GMS 2024 Sporting ‘Rowing’ Challenge, the form class in each year group that
raised the most money during the event to support the building of the Marlow Schools’ Boathouse, will have the
opportunity to visit the Everyman Cinema in Marlow to watch ‘The Boys in the Boat’ film. The trip is not
compulsory and any child that does not wish to go to the cinema will be accommodated in school.

| am delighted to inform you the following form classes raised the most money in the relevant year groups: 7K1,
8H1, 9H2, 10E1.

The trip to the cinema will take place for 7K1 and 8H1 on Thursday 11th July and for 9H2 and 10E1 on Friday
12th July. On both days, students will leave school at 12.00 pm and walk from school to the cinema supervised
by members of staff. At the end of the film, students will be walked back to school and arrive back on site
before 3 pm. As students will be in normal lessons in the morning, they will stay in school uniform for the trip.

All students going to the cinema will be able to access the canteen during break 1 if they wish to purchase food
but there will also be an opportunity for students to buy snacks and drinks at the cinema.

There is no cost for this trip.

For your child to attend, you will need to log on to WisePay to complete the MS Consent Form by 9 am on
Monday 24th June. If the form has not been completed by this deadline, they will not be able to attend.

We aim for the trip to be inclusive of all students invited, regardless of need. It goes without saying that we
expect the same high standards of behaviour from the students when they are out of school as we do when
they are in school. Sanctions will apply should these expectations not be met.

Yours sincerely

Mr K Ford
Executive Headteacher



